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NDIA Values Your Input

lowa-lllinois Chapter Members:

To assist NDIA in better serving its membership and its support to the defense
and national security of our country, | urge you to respond to the below survey
by the 5 Jun suspense. Thanks in advance and stay safe.

George B Rivard
President, lowa-lllinois Chapter
National Defense Industrial Association

A Message from Gen (Ret) Hawk Carlisle

As a valued member, your needs constitute the
National Defense Industrial Association's top
priority. While our defense industrial base navigates
this challenging time, we work together to promote
the best policies, practices, products, services, and
technology in support of our warfighters.

To that end, we engaged Bernuth & Williamson to

help us evaluate two initiatives: an Emerging

Technologies Institute that will operate similar to a trusted think tank to expand
our thought leadership role and a Business Institute to provide critical
education, training, and certifications to defense industry professionals.

In order to evaluate how best to serve you, we ask that you complete a 15-
minute Member Survey about these initiatives by 5:00 pm on June 5. Your
participation will not only help us make the best decisions but also keep NDIA
the trusted defense and national security association leader. All responses will
be kept strictly confidential unless you choose to identify your company. If you
have any questions, please contact Camilla Shanley at cshanley@NDIA.org.
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We know both how valuable your time is and how important it is to ensure the
safety and security of warfighters' families while they ensure the same for us
and see our nation through this crisis. For every unique survey submission, we
will donate $1—up to $2,000—to the Fisher House Foundation, a non-profit
organization devoted to assisting military families around the world while their
loved one is in the hospital.

We are incredibly grateful for your membership in NDIA, your role in the
defense and national security of our nation, and your participation in this
survey. We hope to hear from you soon.
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Best,

Hawk

This communication has been sent to you as a member or customer of NDIA and its affiliates NTSA,
PSA, and WID. Your e-mail address is used to maintain member and customer contact and provide

notification of new activities. If you do not wish to receive future messages from NDIA or its affiliates,
please send a message to remove@ndia.org.
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